
From: Pprmintl O@aol.com 
To: District5@LongBeach.gov, District2@LongBeach.gov, District7@LongBeach.gov, 

District3@LongBeach.gov, DistrictS@LongBeach.gov, Districtl@LongBeach.gov, 
DistrictG@LongBeach.gov, District4@LongBeach.gov, District8@LongBeach.gov, 
mayor@longbeach.gov, Robert.Shannon@longbeach.gov, derek.burnham@longbeach.gov, 
craig.chalfant@longbeach.gov, gary@garydelong.com, Anne.Cramer@longbeach.gov 

Date: 1211 912011 09:17 AM 
Subject: Sorry, I forgot to attach letter--here it is. 

Dear Councilmembers and others, 
I guess I have been sitting in the twilight and it was not until this morning that 
I realized that you will be having this meeting on the 1st night of Channukah. 
As is tradition in my family, this holiday has always been celebrated with a 












